
Good morning! 

I hope this email finds you well! 

 

I have been a resident of Litchfield for over 8 years now and have always been in disbelief of 

how much our small town pays for water.  

 

I don’t even know how this is legal!! How do we pay 4 times the amount of surrounding 

towns??? And now you want to INCREASE our rates by over 21%??  

 

That is absolutely absurd!!!  

 

I am very concerned at this rate increase and hope it doesn’t go through!!  

 

Thank you from a very concerned resident! 

Lacy Proulx  

 


